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Chapter Meeting Minutes – July 17, 2012 

 
Meeting Called to Order:  Lana Nanneman, Chapter President, called the July meeting to order.  Our speaker 
this month was Megan Walawender with Constangy, Brooks & Smith. Ms. Walawender presented information 
on best practices for handbook reviews in a changing legal system. 
 
Approval of Minutes:  June meeting minutes were moved for approval by Dick Sipe and seconded by Deann 
Young. 
 
Treasurer's Report:  Beginning Balance:   $3,856.75 

 Income $   204.00 
            Expenses $   202.00 
  Ending Balance $3,858.75 

 
June’s Treasurer’s Report was moved for approval by Kamara Roach and seconded by Jeanine Riddle. 
 
Old Business:   

 We still need a HRCI Certification, Board Chair! To date 8 members have voiced interest. Please 
email us if you are interesting in chairing or co-chairing this effort to organize an HRCI certification-
related study group. Kate Risa and Kimberly Hopkins have volunteered to co-facilitate the study 
group.  

 
New Business:   

 MO-SHRM Annual Conference is August 8-10 at Lodge of Four Seasons www.mo-shrm.org. A 
drawing was held for a free registration at our meeting – congratulations to Diana Slater!  

 Save the date for the MO SHRM Diversity Conference September 21st – registration open soon at 
link above. 

 Board is planning our chapter’s Fall Conference, scheduled for October 19. More information to 
come at our August Chapter Meeting. 

 HRMA of NWMO will continue our membership drive in August in order to build our network so we 
can increase benefits of having more chapter members! Members are encouraged to bring guests 
in August; a gift card will be given to the member who brings the most guests, as well as a gift card 
given at the end of the drive for the member who had the most guests join our chapter.  

 
Next Meeting: Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 17, 11:30-1:00 and will be held at Albrecht-
Kemper Museum of Art located at 2818 Frederick Ave., St. Joseph, MO. Our speaker will be Tom Bryon with 
Colonial Life. The topic will be “Supreme Court Rules PPACA Law is Constitutional – What Now?” 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jami Lewis,  
Chapter Secretary 
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